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Key Vote YES on the McClintock Amendment to
H.Con.Res. 71

On behalf of FreedomWorks’ activist community, [ urge you to contact your representative and
ask him or her to vote YES on the amendment offered by Rep. Tom McClintock (R-Calif.) to
H.Con.Res. 71, the budget resolution for FY 2018. The amendment, which includes
reconciliation instructions for fundamental tax reform, is the Republican Study Committee’s FY
2018 budget alternative.

The Republican Study Committee’s (RSC) FY 2018 budget would reduce federal spending by
more than $10 trillion over the ten-year budget window, bringing the budget into balance in FY
2023. The RSC’s budget would repeal ObamaCare and enact other patient-centered health
insurance reforms, make Social Security and Medicare solvent, and reform federal welfare
programs. It also promotes free trade, regulatory reform, and other free market, limited
government principles.

The current text of H.Con.Res. 71 and the McClintock amendment include language that allows
the House Ways and Means Committee to produce legislation to reform the tax code. Riddled
with loopholes and special interest deductions, America’s tax code has become far too complex.
According to the Tax Foundation, Americans spent 8.9 billion hours and $409 billion complying
with the more than 74,000-page tax code.

It has been more than 30 years since Congress passed fundamental tax reform. Congress has a
generational opportunity to reform the tax code by consolidating and lowering tax rates,
broadening the tax base, and promoting job creation and international competitiveness for
American businesses. This will make the tax code fairer and simplify the filing process, allowing
the vast majority of Americans to file their taxes on a postcard.

FreedomWorks will count the vote on the McClintock amendment to H.Con.Res. 71 on our 2017
Congressional Scorecard. The scorecard is used to determine eligibility for the FreedomFighter
Award, which recognizes Members of the House and Senate who consistently vote to support
economic freedom and individual liberty.



Sincerely,

Adam Brandon
President, FreedomWorks



